
 

 

We kindly invite you to attend the tenth meeting of the 

international project BIODIVERSITY: The Importance of Being 

Different, which will be held in TRST/TRIESTE, 31st March 2015 

PROGRAMME 

8.45-9.00     Meeting at Bazovica near the Sinhrotrone 

9.00-11.00   Fieldwork and snack 

11.00            Departure to Trieste 

11.30-12.30 Welcome and school presentation at 

                     PREŠEREN 

12.30-13.30 Getting-to-know-each-other workshops 

13.30-14.00 Lunch at school 

14.00-16.00 Trieste Tour 

16.00            Departure from Train and Bus Station 

                     Trieste 

(packed food and water, comfortable shoes and clothing, mosquito/tick 

repellent) 

Državni znanstveni licej / 

Liceo scientifico statale 

FRANCE  PREŠEREN 

Vrdelska cesta/ 

Str. di Guardiella, 13/1 

34128 TRST - TRIESTE 

 

tel. 040-568482 

e-mail: tsps010006@istruzione.it 

Web: http//www.preseren.it 

 

Coordinators: 

Korošec - cell. 3384050420 

Valič -  cell. 3335391089 
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